
 
 

  
 
 
Public Advisory No. EBB-90-2019 

 

 

Rizal Day Celebration, 30 December 2019 

 

26 December 2019, Jeddah –The Philippine Consulate General in Jeddah is pleased to invite 
members of the Filipino Community in Jeddah to the Consulate’s commemoration of the 
123rdAnniversary of the Martyrdom of Dr. Jose Rizal (Rizal Day) on 30 December (Monday), 
08:00 A.M., at the Consulate Grounds. The short program will include a flag-raising ceremony, wreath 
laying, and a talk on Rizal and nationalism, among others. –END-- 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


